
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 17, 2019 
 

Item 15, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 17, 2019. 
 
 

 

15. NEW BUSINESS - QUORUM ISSUES AT COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
WITH CITIZEN MEMBERSHIP 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That staff report back in a timely manner on options for 
assuring quorum is met at all meetings of committees with 
citizen membership. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Tony Carella. 




